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Dear 4-H Community, 

All counties in California have a County 4-H All Star program for the teen member who has earned all their star ranks to the gold level. All Stars act as visible 4-H members - role models for their fellow 4-H members, their county, and their world. 
Monterey County 4-H  is ready to “redefine” the All Star program beginning with a volunteer review committee with the help from the All Star Advisor and the current All Satrs.  4-H enrolled adult volunteers, parents and youth members are invited to take part in reviewing the current All Star program and look for ways to update the applications, the interview process, the leadership work, the goals and even add newer elements of the California 4-H initiatives.  Former All Stars and 4-H alumni are also strongly encouraged to take part!

These review committee meetings will be held Monday, March10th, Monday, April 14 and Monday, May 12th at 6pm in Salinas.  The meetings will be held at the Lutheran Church at 1230 Luther way.
In addition, the review process will also look at ways to redefine the TLAW position for younger members.  It will also look for ways adult volunteers can be contributors to the All Star program for one-time events, ongoing activities or as guest speakers to guide and motivate the All Stars.
All Stars are the ambassadors of the 4-H program in a county. As an ambassador, they visit other 4-H clubs; reach out to other organizations within the community;  attend and participates in the 4-H State Leadership Conference, 4-H County meetings, State or Sectional 4-H meetings and events, and other activities as outlined by each individual county. 

Typically, the All Stars plan their own program within the established county guidelines. Their "Plan of Action" includes planning and leading a county event, field trips, visiting clubs, participating in Council meetings, presenting the 4-H program to other agencies, etc. 
To find out more about the All Star Program in the Monterey County 4-H program, or, to confirm you will be attending the meeting, contact the 4-H office at 831-759-7386.
